J. Harvey Rodgers School

Mrs. Amanda Brice - abrice@gpsd.us or (856) 652-2700 x 5211

## Virtue of the Month - Respect

Throughout the month of April, we will focus on respect. Respect is making an effort to understand how others think and feel while treating them with kindness. Our classroom lesson this month includes a read aloud of A Little Respectful Spot - A Story About Respecting People, Places and Things by Diane Alber.

The story discusses different ways to show respect, such as taking care of belongings, using manners, following the rules, and being kind to one another. Students are reminded on our morning announcements to "respect yourself, your friends and your school." Students have embraced our virtue each month and work hard to demonstrate good character!

## Happy Spring!

Spring Break is almost here! I hope you all have a fun-filled Spring Break! Rodger's students have been working so hard throughout the winter and spring and deserve a nice break! We are looking forward to some fun and exciting activities as we start wrapping up this school year!

## **April Guidance Lessons:**

Respect



